
OFFICIAL STATEMENT

PhilHealth will ask for a copy of the report on the investigation made 
by the Senate Blue Ribbon Committee chaired by Senator Richard 
Gordon in 2019 to be fully informed of and guided by their findings 

and recommendations to improve the administration of the National 
Health Insurance Program.

PhilHealth remains one with the Government in all these investigations 
to ferret out the truth amidst allegations of corruption and irregularity.

The agency maintains its firm belief that after all these investigations, 
those innocent of any wrong doing will be exonerated while those at fault 
will suffer the full force of the law.
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